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Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed plastic recycling facility in Moss Vale NSW. I am a local 
resident who has been connected and lived in the area for over 35 years. The position of the proposed facility is 
a stone's throw from residential dwellings, a child care centre and very close by is the township of Moss Vale.  A 
facility such as this with the toxins associated with its recycling of plastics does not belong near human beings 
or the environment. Water ways also run very close to the proposed facility which will directly impact the 
environment.  

We need to take responsibility for our use as a society of plastic  and I understand the need to somehow 
process this waste responsibily, however we do have a choice about where such a facility is placed. With many 
other options away from townships potentially available for such a facility in NSW, I am at a loss to understand 
how this has gained any approval to date and how it can be supported on this current site. 

Please do not let this facility go ahead as planned on this site. For the sake of community health and well being 
as well as the dire environmental impact which will occur, another site needs to be found.  

Kind regards  
 

 




